
 

 

 

 
Participation  
in the Philippine Catastrophe Insurance Facility1 
(PCIF1) 
 
 
FPG Insurance Co., Inc. (“Company”) is a member of the Philippine Catastrophe Insurance 
Facility1 (“PCIF1”). Its membership was confirmed during the first general meeting of the 
members of the PCIF1 held on September 16, 2022, in Makati City.  
 
The Company’s membership in the PCIF1, and in any similar facilities as maybe organized 
in the future, is proof of its commitment to actively participate in promoting efforts to increase 
the country’s resilience towards national disasters.  
 
 

 
 


